From: Arne Petersen

To: Ford, John; Lazar, Steve; humcofair@frontiernet.net
Subject: Indemnification
Date: Tuesday, March 29, 2022 12:09:29 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments.
Mr. Ford,
Please send me a copy of the indemnification agreement between the County and Fair Board.
Any such agreement is strange when you consider the County owns the property.
-Arne R.W. Petersen
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